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This subject has come to the forefront again with the East Valley case of Jesse Ramirez Jr. case. He was in a hospice while the courts weighs his fate, because the family disagrees on what should be done.  

Like the Terri Schiavo’s incident in Florida, it shows the need for a Medical Care Directive.

We in Arizona are fortunate that we can get help from the state if we prefer not to use an attorney.  You can go to the States Attorney Generals web site www.azag.gov for help.  At this site you can read instructions and download the needed forms.

On the States Attorney Generals web site:

Under the moving picture of the AG, there are smaller pictures, click the one labeled Life Care Planning. This should take you to Life Care Planning for Everyone. 

Scroll down and you will find access to Life Care Planning Packet Materials. 

Here you find the forms & Instructions necessary:

Durable Health Care Power of Attorney

Durable Mental Health Care Power of Attorney

Living Will (End of Life Care)

Letter to my Agent (Representative)

Pre-hospital Medical Care Directive (Do Not Resuscitate) 

The forms have to be filled out and notarized. These forms can be filled out and printed from each page. Once printed and notarized, there is a link for you to register them with the Secretary of State. 
Register your Medical Directive

Another thing the State of Arizona offers, you can register your Medical Directive with the Secretary of State.

What does registering your medical directive accomplish?

You send a copy of your Durable Mental Health Care Power of Attorney and Living Will (End of Life Care) to the Secretary of State.

They then send you a card to carry; it has your user ID and password.  Any doctor or hospital or person you give this information to, can go to www.azsos.gov/ad and read your instructions on treatment, plus who can make medical decisions for you.

